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March 28, 2023 
 
 
Rod Havens 
McAtee Construction Company 
6215 Clear Creek Parkway 
Cheyenne, WY 82007 
 
 
Re: Extension Request Approval, SO-1 Incompleteness Due Date, 
 Timnath Pit, Permit No. M-1989-056 
 
Mr. Havens: 
 
On March 28, 2023, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division/DRMS) received your 
request, to extend the incompleteness due date for the Succession of Operators (SO-1) from Don Kehn 
Construction Inc. to McAtee Construction Company for the Timnath Pit, Permit M-1989-056 from April 2, 
2023 to July 1, 2023. While the extension request cites needing additional time to obtain the required 
structure agreements the Division will only approve an extension to June 1, 2023. In the meantime, the 
Division recommends that the prospective operator respond to as many items in the incompleteness 
letter as they are able. The Division hereby approves the extension request to June 1, 2023.  
 
If you need additional information or have any questions, please contact me by telephone at 303-866-
3567 x8114, or by email at patrick.lennberg@state.co.us.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Patrick Lennberg 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
cc: Jared Ebert; DRMS 
 
ec: Ron Havens, McAtee Construction Company, rhavens@simonteam.com,  
 Tim Bennett, McAtee Construction Company, tim.bennett@simonteam.com 
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